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CHARCOAL CLASS 

Charcoal class members are getting to know each other and have been working 

hard in their lessons, saying the following about them: 

English – we haven’t done any writing yet but have done lots of talking. Food tech 

– we like cooking and eating! So far we have made coconut ice, pies and 

shortbread. In Maths we have learnt about place values. We have made our own 

power point presentations and using new skills in Computing. In Discovery, we are 

learning about New York. We liked Science as we tried different foods. We 

made music with our own bodies using STOMP. Charcoal class had the 

opportunity to try skateboarding – there were some excellent skills learnt and 

shown. 

Members of Charcoal class are also completing Hollywater Miles which is 11 laps 

around the playground.  

Charcoal class staff (Ms Dawson, Miss Booker and Mrs Shields) are impressed 

with how well our students are settling into the new term at Hollywater either as 

new or returning students.  


